
Deborah Murray
Portland
LD 424
Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee
I write to urge you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on  LD 424.
As a mother, a grandmother, a stepmother and a retired high school teacher, I cannot 
imagine a worse idea than allowing a teenager to carry a concealed weapon.  You can 
probably gather that I am not in favor of ANYONE carrying a concealed weapon but 
lowering the age to conceal carry is dangerous and asking for an accident....An 
accident that could end in homicide.  
Please vote: OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 424.
Thank you. 


